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Questions & Answers 
 

Are the JMMS students sharing the Forestville building with other students from that 

neighborhood?  

No. Only James Madison scholars are currently at Forestville High School. 

 

So scholars should be back in the building for next school year?  

Correct, the move back will occur this summer, and scholars and staff will be back in the James 

Madison building for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

If there is a delay in the project, what is the plan for the fall school year?  

We are at the point in the project where the work is being wrapped. As such, we do not foresee 

any delays in the project that would, in turn, delay the students' return to the building in the fall. 

Any potential delays would be very minor and would not impact the schedule. 


